ANN ARBOR
CITY CLERK

9/11/18 sep 17 18

TIME _—
To: City of Ann Arbor City Clerk’s Office,

| object to the proposed building at 141 E Hoover St, Davis St,
Brown St, and Greene St. Ann Arbor has already been damaged by the
many high rise buildings that have been allowed in downtown Ann
Arbor. In recent years, they have been built right out to the sidewalk
with no setback like our old courthouse had. Do the people who make
these decisions live in Ann Arbor? | hope you don’t invade the old west
side.

How about repairing the roadway on E. Hoover? Maybe some of
my high property taxes could go for street repair in front of my house.

Sincerely,
; )
laine Nutt
146 E. Hoover St.
Ann Arbor, Ml

48104



